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CIARA Meeting Notes 05/02/2020 
• The meeting was called to order by Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX, at 10:09 AM over the radio due 

to the COVID-19 virus pandemic. 

• Joe March, KJ9M, gave a RACES update. 

• The Carmel Marathon was initially cancelled, but it may be moved to October. 

• The Sam Costa Marathon has been cancelled, but it also may be moved to a further date. 

• Field Day 

o Field Day 2021 location has not been obtained due to the COVID-19 Virus pandemic. 

o Governor’s Recommendation would be in phase 4 and allow us to have up the 250 
people.  The ARRL is going along with Field Day as usual.   

o We have the site which is at the Fairgrounds where we had it last year. 

o Comments on Field Day need to be sent to Wayne KD9BUX.  Wayne will send out an 
email on this issue so that we can go ahead with Field Day.  There will be another 
meeting on the air in June.   

• The Website committee has not met. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 10:27 AM by Wayne Polakoff, KD9BUX.  Joe March, KD9M, 
presented a talk on Amateur Radio Satellites. The meeting will be carried out on Zoom. 

• Paul Beihold, KA9SDQ, sent in a Treasurer’s Report:  $1,841.56 in our account. 
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